
CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 
ROAD CLOSURE SUBCOMMITTEE 

 
Held in Committee Room 1, Second Floor, Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street 

on Friday 27 April 2012 at 11.30 am. 
 
 

PRESENT: Subcommittee: 
Clare Sullivan, Council Secretary  
Steffan Thomas (Traffic Operations Team Leader) 

 
IN ATTENDANCE: Simon Hodges (Traffic Management Coordinator) 
 
APOLOGIES: Jo Daly 
 
 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES 
 
The Subcommittee considered an application from City Care on behalf of the Sumner 
Business Group to temporarily close the roads for the periods as shown: 
 
1.1 Sumner Street Party 2012 – Sunday 6 May 
 
 Roads Proposed to be Closed  Proposed Closure Period 
 Nayland Street     8am to 6pm 
 From 35 to 41B Nayland Street 
 
 Wakefield Avenue 
 From Mariner Street to 27 Wakefield  
 
No objections on the applications were received so the Road Closure Subcommittee 
decided to approve the event in this location this year due to strategic roads in the area 
currently being closed.  Should the situation of strategic routes in the area change in 
the future, this location may not be practical or acceptable to be used for future 
events. 
 
The meeting concluded at 11.45am. 
 
 

Ref: 12/2758563 


